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CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 
                TUESDAY MAY 21, 2013 

      

  LATE START WEDNESDAY:  MAY 22 

FINALS SCHEDULE: MINIMUM DAYS 

 

WEDNESDAY MAY 29   PERIODS 4 & 5 

THURSDAY  MAY 30  PERIODS 3 & 6 

FRIDAY        MAY 31  PERIODS 2 & 7   

GENERAL 

 
LIBRARY: The last day to return all library materials is TODAY. Make sure to find your 

books and get them back to the library by TODAY! 

 

ATTENTION: Anyone interested in trying out for the boy's basketball team this summer 

needs to show up to the main gym at lunch next Wednesday, May 22 and Thursday, May 

23rd. For additional information come by G-208.   

 

ROLEPLAYING CLUB will be meeting for the final time this year on Friday, May 31st 
at 12:30 to 5 pm in K4.  We will be playing the pathfinder roleplaying system.  
Newcomers are welcome! 
 

ATTENTION SENIORS: 

Final Transcript requests are due ASAP, and no later than Friday, May 31st – the last day 

of the school year, in order for us to mail them out on time by June 15th. 

 

If you want any transcripts mailed to your home, just write down how many you would like 

on the white Final Transcript request form, and be sure to include a SELF ADDRESSED 

STAMPED ENVELOPE for EACH transcript you request.  In other words, if you want three 

transcripts mailed to your home, you must supply to us three self-addressed stamped 

envelopes along with your white Final Transcript request form. 

 



Also, please be sure to complete a white Final Transcript request form for each college 

you want your transcript mailed to.  It is very important to write down the correct name 

and address of the college of your choice. 

 

If you have any questions, you are welcome to stop by the Registrar’s Office. 

 

 

ATTENTION ALL ATHLETES.  All lockers must be cleaned out by Friday May 31st 

before 11am.  Anything left in the lockers after that point will be nonreturnable and 

donated to good will.  Please remove your lock, clean out any possessions, and remove any 

stickers, etc. that may be on your locker.  Lockers that are left damaged will be assessed a 

maintenance fee.   

 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS IN PHYSICAL EDUCATION:.  Your last day of dress is 

Friday May 24th.  We will be cleaning out lockers on Tuesday May 28th.  Please bring any 

bags you may need on that day to clean out your locker.  You will be cleaning out your 

locker and turning in your lock during your PE class period. 

 

 

 

 
 


